

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED: SURVEY ON STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING

We are researchers from MIT's Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering conducting a survey on embodied carbon and computational tools, such as parametric design and optimization, in building design. The responses will be used to understand how to make academic research more relevant to structural engineering practice.

If you are a structural engineer with experience in building design, we would greatly appreciate your participation in this study, <u>regardless</u> of your level of expertise in either embodied carbon or computational tools.

The survey is expected to take 20-30 minutes and primarily consists of multiple-choice questions and some free-text responses. Three case studies on computational tools in structural engineering will be presented, which offer an opportunity for you to learn about cutting-edge technologies being developed in your field. In addition, participating in this survey is an opportunity for you to actively inform future research directions.

The consent form and survey can be accessed via the QR code below. Please submit your responses by **Monday, March 6**th. Identifying information will be kept separate from your responses to ensure confidentiality.

Thank you!

Maggie Smith

MEng candidate, MIT Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering

Demi Fang

PhD candidate in Building Technology, MIT Department of Architecture



Josephine Carstensen

Gilbert W. Winslow Career Development Assistant Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering

Caitlin Mueller

Associate Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering; Associate Professor of Architecture

If you have any questions, please contact Maggie Smith at msmit345@mit.edu.